

# Helmsley Community Primary School Newsletter Issue 35

## THIS WEEK'S SUPERSTAR

\*\*\*\*\*\*

IS:

### FREDDY STOCKDALE

Freddy is dependable, hardworking and helpful. He can always be relied on to be doing the right thing at the right time.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

#### LIBRARY VISITS

4

No Library visits until September.

PLEASE RETURN ANY OUTSTANDING LIBRARY BOOKS BY MONDAY.

#### **SCHOOL UPDATES**

#### **Happy Holidays**

As this will be the last newsletter before we break up, we hope you have a wonderful holiday and the sun stays shining brightly. HAVE FUN.

We would also like to take this opportunity to wish the Year 6's good luck as they set out on their new adventure at Ryedale.

It does seem along way off, but we will return to school on TUESDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER ready for the busy year ahead.

#### Thank you

We would like to say an enormous thank you to everyone who has volunteered in school, helped with a trip or walked the children to the library. Your help in invaluable and it means we can do a wider range of activities and fund raising to benefit the children.

### <u>REMINDERS</u>

DINNER MONEY AND NURSERY FEES.

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR PARENT PAY ACCOUNT IS
PAID UP NO LATER THAN FRIDAY MORNING

ALL ACCOUNTS NEED TO BE SETTLED.













#### **DIARY DATES**

#### Mon 16th July

Moving Up Morning

#### Tue 17th July:

Year 5/6 Performance— 2 showings 1:30pm & 6:00pm

#### Fri 20th July:

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9-10am

#### Fri 20th July:

School closes for the summer holidays.

#### Tue 4th Sept:

School re-opens for the new term.





# Helmsley Community Primary School Newsletter Issue 35

#### Uniform

- School uniform reminder for returning to school in September.
- Our school clothing policy is simple and practical, and comprises of:
- Royal blue sweatshirt or Cardigan with school badge
- Grey/black trousers, 'formal' shorts or school skirt.
- Girls may wear cotton checked summer dresses.
- ♦ Polo shirts with the school logo or plain white.
- If a logo sweatshirt, polo shirt or cardigan is not available we ask that a plain white shirt or royal blue sweatshirt is worn.
- We ask that children wear school shoes and not trainers.
- Full PE kit should be in school at all times. A Royal blue PE t-shirt is compulsory for all children

If you need to purchase new uniform please use the following link to take you to the School Shop <a href="http://www.school-shop.co.uk">http://www.school-shop.co.uk</a>

#### **SCHOOL EVENTS**

#### **Barclays Match Funding.**

We would like to thank Steve Bell of Barclays Bank who organised for the raffle at the Summer Fair to be Match Funded. This meant we gained an extra £639.00 for school funds.

#### **Sponsored Swim**

The children who took part in the sponsored swim did an amazing job and raising money for the Helmsley Out Door Pool. We swam a grand total of 18.025 metres.

#### Yoga

Yoga Club will commence again on the 13/09/18. If you would like to join or sign up again please collect a consent form from the school office.

#### Primary Writing Competition—'My North Yorkshire'

The Yorkshire Branch of the Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRENY) has invited school to take part in competition.

The children should gain inspiration for their writing by spending time out and about in North Yorkshire over the holiday. On returning to school in September they will spend time in class producing their writing.

Go and enjoy yourselves and be inspired.

















## Helmsley Community Primary School Newsletter Issue 35















